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Good Evening and Happy Fall to Everyone!  

As I sit here and compose this promotion, I am reminded of the seasonal change and 

how this is an opportunity to change our own habits.   The Department of California 

Web Team has made reporting incredibly easy for all of us, so it really takes very little 

effort to submit your reports. 

I spent this last Saturday aboard the USS Hornet for the Department POW/MIA 

Remembrance Ceremony.   I took the pictures (so did Maddie-special thank you!) and I 

came home and reported them on Facebook and also on our Department page under 

reports.   While there though, Maddie and I had a conversation about letting everyone 

know how it easy it is to submit your photos to the Web Team and they will gladly put 

them on the Department Facebook page for you, AND...you get to report that you 

submitted your photos to the Historian.   

If you would like to share your photos to the Department Facebook page, please send 

your pictures to webmaster.vfwauxca@gmail.com 

I know that our Auxiliaries do so many amazing things all year, and they deserve to not 

only be posted, but reported!     

I look forward to seeing all of the POW/MIA and September 11th remembrances on our 

Department page, and also all of the upcoming events that you have planned 

throughout your auxiliaries and districts.   

 

 

Juliet Kennedy 

Department Historian and Media Relations Chairman 
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